Sent: 27 January 2016 18:01
To: Buckley Eleanor
Subject: Irish Water RE: Irish Water Ref: 1000009094

Dear Ms Buckley,

Thank you for your reply.

| have requested an update on your behalf. We will be in contact with you when more information
becomes available.

Thank you for your continued patience regarding this matter.
Yours sincerely,

Noelle Moran

Local Representative Support Desk

Irish Water
W: www.water.ie

Sent: 07 October 2015 09:20
To: Buckley Eleanor
Subject: Irish Water Ref: 1000009094

Dear Mrs Buckley,

I am emailing you in relation to a motion you recently submitted on behalf of Limerick
County Council regarding the provision of a new Sewage Treatment Plant in Askeaton.

We have received an update today which stated that Consulting Engineers have been
appointed by Irish Water to advance the design of Askeaton Sewerage Scheme and initial
meetings have already taken place to consider the progress of the project.

We trust you will find this information helpful, if you have any further queries please do not
hesitate to contact us again.

Yours sincerely,

Louise Hegarty

Local Representative Support Desk
Irish Water

W: www.water.ie




